
  

Carlton Way, Cambridge,   CB4 2DE 
 

School Telephone: 01223 359568 

Email:    office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Ben Tull 

1.4.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 1.4.22 
 
After a very busy start to 2022, we have now reached the end of the Spring Term.  Thank you for 
your continued support, despite the many Covid-related challenges which have continued to get in 
our way as we want to return to ‘normality’ in our daily lives.  We hope that you and your family 
enjoy the break, and we look forward to seeing children back in school on Wednesday 20th April 
2022.   
 
Year 3/4 performance:  Thank you to the over 130 families who logged on last evening to watch 
the live streaming of the video of ‘The Bumblesnouts Save the World’.  We were particularly 
delighted to know that family members all over the world were also able to watch from afar.  Mr 
Tull has set up a page on the school website here:  Year 3/4 performance - March 2022, where 
you can watch a video of the final song, see some photos and download the montage of cast 
photos.   
 

Parking in Roland Close:  The other day on Facebook, I noticed a link to a survey asking for input 
about parking and safety in Roland Close.  I thought I would share the link with you in case you 
would like to complete the survey.  Link here:  Roland Close Safety Concerns Survey 
(surveymonkey.com) 
 
School lunches:  Earlier this week, Mrs Schwarz emailed out a pdf version of the new school lunch 
menu, which will run from the Summer Term until Autumn Half-term.  I have attached the pdf 
again, and it is also on the school website here:  School lunch menu - Summer Term and Autumn 
Term 1 2022. 
 
Reading newsletter:  Mrs Dowdall has asked me to share with you her latest Reading Newsletter.  
A pdf copy is attached, and it is also here on the school website:  Reading newsletter - Spring 
Term 2, 2022.  Do have a read and catch up with reading-related news from this half-term! 
 
Ramadan:  The month of Ramadan begins tomorrow, and we wish ‘Ramadan Mubarak’ to all of 
our Muslim families. 
 
Wishing you a happy and peaceful holiday.  See you all next term!  Please do contact us if we can 
be of help.  If you have any specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at 
smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything specifically involving KS2, please contact me at 
drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 
Kind regards 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
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